
PUBLIC NOTICE
The DA-Philippine Rice Research Institute (DA-PhilRice) DOES NOT AUTHORIZE any 

individual or entity to use the name of its officials, particularly MS. SOPHIA T. BORJA, 
to solicit money, favors, or any other forms of consideration. 

Any unauthorized use of Ms. Borja’s name, phone number, email address, or other 
personal details for such purposes is considered fraudulent and is strictly prohibited. 

If you encounter any individual or group claiming to represent DA-PhilRice or any of its 
officials and requesting money or other considerations, please report the incident 

immediately to DA-PhilRice at prri.oda@gmail.com. 

We urge everyone to remain vigilant and help us combat fraudulent activities by 
verifying information before taking any action. Let us work together to ensure safe 

and legitimate transactions. 
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